
 

 
 

EQUAL OPPORTUNITY 
IS 

THE LAW 
 
 
 
 
 
 

It is against the law for this recipient of federal financial assistance to discriminate on the 
following: 

 
 Against any individual in the United States on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, 

age, disability, political affiliation or belief, and 

 
 Against  any  beneficiary  of  programs  financially  assisted  under  Title  I  of  the  

Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act (WIOA) on the basis of the beneficiary’s 
citizenship/status as a lawfully admitted immigrant authorized to work in the United States or 
his/her participation in any WOIA Title I-financially assisted program or activity. 

 
The recipient must not discriminate in: 

 
 Decision on whom may be admitted, or have access, to any WIOA Title I-financially 

assisted program or activity; 

 
 Provision of opportunities in, or treatment to any person with regard to such a program or 

activity; or 

 
 Employment decisions in the administration of, or in connection with, such a program or 

activity. 
 
Questions and concerns regarding the above-listed matter should be directed to the Riverside County 
Economic Development Agency/Workforce Development Division (EDA/WDD) Equal Opportunity 
Officer: 

 

 
 

Sandy Kantor, M.A. 
Equal Opportunity Officer 

1325 Spruce Street, Suite 110 
Riverside, CA 92507 

Telephone:  951.955.3174 
FAX:  951.955.3310 

TDD/TTY:  951.955.3744 

E-mail:  skantor@rivcoeda.org 
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